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08/10/2024  09:57:062024/4053/P OBJ Adam Back Lissenden Mansions is within the Dartmouth Park conservation area. The proposed outbuilding is out of 

keeping with the character and appearance of the area and would negatively impact the garden scape of 

Lissenden Mansions.

The elevation of the Lissenden Mansion gardens is higher than the Glenhurst Avenue gardens that back onto 

them (with a retaining wall built in-between). The proposed outbuilding may rise above and block light from the 

gardens at #30 and #28 Glenhurst Avenue.
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